Brothers, Sisters, and Ladies of the Royal Purple Elks,

As we stand on the threshold of a new year, let us all find time to pause and reflect on
the remarkable journey we have undertaken together. Your unwavering commitment to
service, fellowship, and generosity has not only bound us as a collective but has also left
an indelible mark on the larger community we serve.

In the spirit of the holiday season, let us extend the radiance of festive lights through our
actions and attitudes. Your kindness, compassion, and steadfast dedication have been
the driving forces propelling us toward shared success. As we step into the New Year,
let us continue to inspire each other to embrace the transformative power of positivity in
all our endeavors.

Always remember cultivating a positive mindset is more than just a characteristic; it is a
daily choice we make. Together, let us opt for uplifting, supporting, and celebrating one
another. By nurturing an environment of optimism, we can magnify the positive influence
we wield on those in our sphere.

May the approaching days be filled with joy, camaraderie, and a profound sense of
purpose. Here is to a forthcoming year overflowing with boundless possibilities and the §#%
unyielding positivity that defines our EIlk community. v

We extend our deepest gratitude for your steadfast dedication. Let us stride into the
coming year as beacons of positivity, illuminating the path for all those we encounter.

From my home to yours, have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you all,

Brother D.E. (Don) Gillis
Grand Exalted Ruler
Elks of Canada

“Serve with Pride”



